

Could all parents be aware that the funding for the pre-school and ante pre-school children finished on Friday 30th March. The funding will start again on Monday 16th April. Fees will be adjusted to reflect this. Children who only attend nursery for their funded hours are not due in those weeks.

Public Holidays

Monday 9th April

Monday 7th May

There will be no charge for these days.

Earth Hour

World Earth Hour will be held on Sat 31st March at 8.30pm when people and governments around the world turn off all lights and electrical appliances for one hour to emphasise the importance of conserving energy to help our planet. As an eco nursery we emphasise the importance of our roles in saving the planet with the children and would appreciate parents participating in earth hour with their children as part of their continued learning.

Policy

Please find attached a copy of our Policy. We would welcome any comments or suggestions you may have regarding this policy. Please feel free to speak to a member of staff if you have any comments.

Healthy Recipe

Please find attached a copy of a healthy recipe for you and your child to make and enjoy.

Eco

This month whilst working on the Food and the Environment topic we will be looking at food from Italy.

Juice

As the nursery provides all children with milk and water on a daily basis we would ask that parents therefore do not send juice in their lunchboxes.

This would be appreciated.

